


 
 
 
The Gregory Family 
17 Ballyboden Crescent 
Rathfarnham 
Dublin 16 
 
 

Re: SD22A-0054. 
• Single storey building to the rear of 19 Ballyboden Crescent. 

 
 
As the rear of the proposed development is facing 17 Ballyboden we feel there is an excess 
of glass used at the back of the property which may affect our privacy in the future. 
 
Also given that the property is consistently presented as a single storey dwelling the 
mention of roof-lights and the infrastructure to accommodate same seems to imply that this 
will change.  We would oppose same as again we do not see any use for roof lights unless 
changing property into a two storey dwelling which we are told this will not be. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
______________________  
Paul Gregory 
  


